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Resolution 20-005 Revising the School Speed Zone Limits for  

Woodburn Elementary School 
Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  The Camas School District has requested an extension in length of the current Woodburn 

Elementary School Zone. The School District currently guards the crosswalk at NE Woodburn Drive and 

Verbena Circle before and after school. The extension of the school speed zone to the west of Verbena 

Circle will place this guarded crosswalk within the school zone.  

The School District contracted Charbonneau Engineering LLC to provide a traffic analysis. The report 

recommends extending the School Speed Zone 700 feet to the west as depicted below. The report is 

attached to this agenda item. 

Staff finds that the extension of the school zone and the related signage will enhance overall safety and 

will provide motorists with advanced warning of the crossing. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends adoption of Resolution 20-005. 
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